STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS32236 / H0168

The proposed legislation establishes the Cybersecurity and Resiliency Fund, which will be used to address the
state's ongoing needs for information technology and cybersecurity infrastructure. The Office of Information
Technology Services (OITS) will create a five-year plan for updating and replacing cybersecurity and IT
infrastructure, which will be reviewed annually as part of the budget process. The legislation outlines what
constitutes "cybersecurity technology" and "information technology infrastructure."

FISCAL NOTE

The total fiscal impact will be a $10,000,000 onetime transfer from the General Fund to the Cybersecurity and
Resiliency Fund.

Contact:
Representative Wendy Horman
(208) 332-1071

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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